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To Whom It May Concern:

As a Project Coordinator for the City of Reno I had the pleasure of working with Intermountain
Slurry as they applied micro-surfacing for the City of Reno projects since 2007 through 2012.
Typically additional pavement area is added at the end of slurry and micro-surface projects and
Intermountain was able to provide the resources required to successfully meet project deadlines.
The projects overall were completed on time and within budget.

City of Reno projects consisted of furnishing and applying Type II and III aggregates for use with
both RTE and LMCQS emulsions. Aggregates and emulsions used on the projects were
monitored closely and met specifications as required by the City of Reno contracts. All material
was ordered and delivered on time in order to meet the weekly work schedules. Stockpile areas
were kept neat and free of debris and BMPs were used appropriately.

The weekly work schedules were generally appropriate in size to enable completion, minimizing
the need for rescheduling, and thus minimizing the inconvenience to residents and businesses.
Additionally, I received comments from residents about the courtesy of Intermountain Slurry Seal
crews. Whether responding to questions about the type of work they were performing or meeting
the demands of those with special needs, Intermountain Slurry Seal crews were responsive and
courteous to residents and drivers.

The placement of the micro-surface material was within the specified application rates and
appeared smooth and nearly blemish free.

Overall Intermountain Slurry Seal performed very well and I would have no reservations with
them as the contractor on future projects for the City of Reno.
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Sincerely,

eri Martinetti
Project Coordinatar
Capital Projects
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